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Parent Teachers Association – Spring Dance Announcement! 

 

 
Hi Parents – this is a reminder.  The PTA will host the Spring Dance this Friday, May 29th in the Brass 
Castle Gym.  There are two areas we kindly request your help with in preparation of the dance. 
 
First, snacks and refreshments for the kids.  Please visit volunteer spot at http://vols.pt/SRQjT4 for one 
of the many items we need.  If we do not receive the items needed we will be unable to supply the 
children with snacks and refreshments. 
 
Second, we are asking all children to bring one item for donation Common Sense for Animals, Animal 
Shelter. Please have your child bring one of the following:  dog, puppy, cat or kitten food wet or dry; 
paper towels, bleach, gift cards for Walmart or Tractor supply, or large garbage bags. 
 
If you have already completed and returned the permission slip, please review the Rules & Safety and 
Dance Admittance details on the back side of this memo.  Your child will receive a wrist band from his/her 
teacher on Thursday, May 28th.  The wrist band MUST be worn for entry to the dance and for the 
duration of the dance. 
 
If you have not yet completed and returned the permission slip, you must do so before the end of day 
Thursday, May 28th.  Without a signed permission slip, your child will not receive a wrist band for 
admittance to the dance.  Please review the back side of the memo for Rules & Safety, Dance Admittance 
details and returned the signed permission slip by Thursday, May 28th. 
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Parent Teachers Association – Spring Dance Announcement! 

 

 
 
Hey Kids!  May 29th your PTA will host the spring dance, the theme selected is Candy Craze!  Start planning what 
you will wear, we will award prizes to the students with the best dressed candy attire.  You can create your own 
candy t-shirt or wear your best candy costume, you choose. 
 
Rules & Safety:    

 All school rules apply; No running, jumping or general horse play is permitted;  

 Students are not to leave the gym unless with a chaperone 

 Candy themed attire is encouraged!  No midriffs exposed, baggy pants, flip flops, chains, swords, masks or 
anything covering the face 

 
Dance Admittance: 

 Students will be issued a wrist band before entering the dance; it must be worn for the duration of the 
dance 

 Students must bring one pet related item for donation to Common Sense for Animals 
 
Parents – the dance will be held on May 29th in the Brass Castle Gym from 7 – 9pm.   A DJ will lead the 4th, 5th, and 
6th grade students through a two hours of dancing and entertainment!  We are asking for volunteers to provide 
light refreshments and snacks for the kids, however, if your child has any food allergy we strongly recommend 
preparing your child their own snack which will keep separate from the dance in the main office.   Please visit 
volunteer spot to sign up for one of the items needed for the kids.  http://vols.pt/SRQjT4 
 
Sign-Up for the Dance & Child Dance Night Drop-Off: 

 Complete the permission slip below and send back to school before May 21st. 

 Wrist bands for dance admission will be distributed on May 29th.  Without a signed permission slip 
students will not receive a wrist band; students without wrist bands will not be permitted in the dance. 

 Chaperones will be standing at the front walk way and door of the school to greet the students. Please 
drop your child off in the parking lot; the driveway will be closed as it is during school hours. 

 
Child Dance Night Pick-Up: 

 Parents should park in the assigned parking lots (front and sides of the school); the driveway will be closed 
as it is during school hours. 

 Parents may begin picking up their children at 8:50pm and no later than 9pm. 

 Every child will need to be signed out before leaving the gym. 

 Emergency Dance Contacts:  Melissa Kovacsy 973-722-9611 or Michele Wooley 973-580-7144 
 
--------------Candy Craze Spring Dance Permission Slip (return to your child’s teacher before May 28th)---------------- 
 
Student Name:  ______________________________________ Teacher:  _________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature (indicates permission to attend) ____________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Number (required in case of an emergency during the dance)  ______________________________________ 
 
Adult picking up the child (will be asked to sign the child out)  __________________________________________ 
 

http://vols.pt/SRQjT4

